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  I agree with the FAA's position on FPV. I have expressed my concerns in writing 
about this activity to the AMA on 3 occasions since 2012.  A model airplane 
should be operated within "line-of-sight" only. To do otherwise, blur's the line of 
distinction between a model airplane and a sUAS. 
 I disagree with the FAA's position on "commercial ventures" within the model 
airplane hobby/business. To deny "pay for services" seems un-American. Such 
action by the FAA would destroy the legitimate model airplane industry and cost 
thousands of jobs in the USA. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bob Violett  
 


